
From: Dan Kelly
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Your Laws
Date: Wednesday, 21 September 2016 5:02:20 PM

I can not seriously believe that our government has stooped too this all time low, to push this fascist law of
 telling people what they can and can not wear is just beyond belief, I mean really please grow up and see the
 stupidity here......

Sent from my iPhone
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